
Poppy Appeal 
 
Throughout next week, House Captains will be collecting donations for the Royal British 
Legion and distributing poppies to pupils in Years 3 to 8.  Please provide your child with 
money for a donation if you would like him/her to receive a poppy. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mike Critchley 
Director of Pastoral Care 


